
WEST ANAHEIM MEDICAL CENTER

This is a report of the last labor-management 
meeting held with local management.

•	 The current census was 107 patients

•	 3 patients positive for COVID-19

•	 No rule-outs

EMPLOYEES INFORMATION: 

Number of employees have tested positive 
for COVID after August 28?               

R- 6 (No NUHW members have tested 
positive for COVID 19).  Management reported they have been doing contract tracing and the infection control 
nurse has provided CDC recommendations to employees that were exposed to an individual with COVID 19.  

How many NUHW members at the Facility currently fall into the following categories?  

1.	 Tested positive for COVID-19 and at home?  R-1 

2.	 Tested positive for COVID-19 and in the Hospital? R- None

3.	 Quarantined but not tested? R-None 

4.	 Continue to work at facility following exposure to positive individual? R- No NUHW member has been 
exposed to COVID-19 since August 28, 2020

5.	 Continuing to work at facility following positive test without any symptoms? – R -None

WEEKLY COVID-19 TESTING IN SUB-ACUTE UNIT

•	 Testing September 14, 2020. This is due to a letter received from the California Department of Public 
Health. 

•	 Sub-acute weekly test will be done using the nasal swab method.

•	 Employees who receive a COVID test every week in their second job, can present the negative result to 
avoid being tested at WAMC.

Our next Labor-Management meeting will be on October 16 12 p.m.. Contact your Union Rep or Steward for 
questions or any issues affecting your department.

WAMC STEWARDS

Amal Essayli, Radiology Diagnostic • Bernadette Laroya, Psych Acute Unit • Gene Ordinario, Adult Sub-acuteIvan 
Velasquez, Respiratory Therapy • James Black, Surgery • Jeanne Waite, Psych Acute • Michelle Davis, Respiratory 
Therapy • Nico Fanello, Respiratory Therapy • Riyadh Khabeer, Respiratory Therapy • Tim Gibbs, Ultrasound

For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer Isacc Ramirez Perez at (626) 391-8224 or iramirezperez@nuhw.org.
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